November 5, 2003

David

Dear David and Chenoweth Fund Committee Members,

Thank you for supporting the Belle Vue Cross Country Team and Running Club. Your donation makes running possible for about thirty student athletes. This running is done in three different areas: the county school system cross country competition, GWTC races and Running Club recreational running on the school grounds. Ninety percent of these students cannot afford to enter these activities. So, we really appreciate you making this possible.

The middle school that is comparable with our school is Nims. Unfortunately, Nims was not able to field a cross country team this year and I do not know of any runners from that school entering GWTC races. I am not saying that we wouldn't have a team without your help, but I am saying that the running programs at Belle Vue have many more students running than if your help wasn't there. Thank you very much!

Susan Cornwell
Susan Cornwell, Coach

Mike Schneider, Coach

			016605)
	Belle Vue	School 072	2376
Date 11/3/03			
	Winds Track Clu		
For: donation -	to Running Cli	ub/CrossCo	untry
Four hundre	<u>d</u>	100	_ Dollars
\$ 400.00 _	Szcornwell		
Form FA-50-PN	\mathcal{O}		